













July 27, 2021



Mr. Jon Morgan
District Ranger
Cheat-Potomac Ranger District
2499 North Fork Highway
Petersburg, WV 26847

Dear Jon:

	I wanted to send a letter of support for the Monongahela National Forest Upper Cheat River Project to your office to let you know how much I appreciate and support the Forest Service’s plan for the Cheat Ranger District.
	
	For many years, sportsmen and sportswomen have supported good silviculture practices on public lands and it’s unfortunate the Monongahela National Forest has been neglected for so long.

	Please feel free to contact my office for anything you need to support your efforts.  Again, I fully support this long overdue plan. 

								Best Regards,



								Stephen S. McDaniel
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